
Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

The program gives all farmers, wether new or  existing, equal opportunities. I would like
LEAFF to continue. There are more emerging farmers that still need the support to with
farming as a business and The Good Acre is playing a vital role of supporting them
financially.

Moses Momanyi
Dawn 2 Dusk Farm
3677 361st Ave NE
Cambridge, MN 55008


